
Condolence Committee Report 
 
The committee is continuing the mailings.  The envelop[es from Father Phil seem to be smaller 
and I hope this means the loss of members has become slower. 
 
We do send to specific members or people important to AVVA or VVA.  If you have someone 
that you think should receive the card prior to Father Phil sending it out to me or someone in 
another organization that is important to our whole organization, send the info to Joanna.  She 
will send it on to me unless she has questions for you. 
 
God bless you all, 
 
Fran Files Davis 
AVVA Region VI Director 
417-272-0630 
avvafran@aol.com 
 
 


